Due to an increase in the spread of COVID-19, for the safety of our active members, our retirees, and our staff, the El Paso County Retirement Plan Office will be working remotely for the foreseeable future.


If you require assistance, you can still reach us by phone at (719) 520 – 7490 or by email at EPCRPSupport@elpasoco.com.
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